
Greetings, Club Members! It is an exciting time of year as fall approaches, and we cross our
fingers for SNOW this winter! We are reaching out to give you a few reminders and fill you in on
some events from the summer.

1. This will be the only newsletter sent via US mail this year. All communication will be sent
out using Mail Chimp, an email service that allows us to send information to large
numbers of email addresses simultaneously. Please check your spam folders if you are
still waiting to receive an email within one week of a meeting. If you do not use email,
please call Carrie at 715-570-2393 so we can arrange for you to obtain information.

2. Kellner Knights will have general membership meetings from September through April
on the second Thursday of each month. September 12th will be the first meeting
beginning at 7:00 p.m. We will hold the meeting at Mickey’s Tip-Up.

3. An invoice for this year’s membership dues is included, and an incentive to check this off
your “to-do list” early.

4. Corn Fest is coming on August 16-17th. The Club will participate in the parade and offer
50/50 raffles and Bingo. Come on down and join the fun!

5. The Landowner Appreciation Dinner will be held at the Lions Club on September 29. It
will include 5:00 cocktails and a 5:45 dinner. Landowners will soon receive a mailed
invitation.

We look forward to seeing you at meetings and on the trails!

Sincerely,

Eric Siler, President Dan Muleski, Vice President
Carrie Siler, Secretary Lori Placek, Treasurer

Board Members: John Lasota, Justin Conner, and Doug Villeneuve


